
Lady Lane Park School &
Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 6th December 2024

Dear parents

What a wonderful week we have had in school! I have been lucky enough to watch all
our children perform in a nativity and can honestly say that I have never been so proud
of each and every one of them  It really is such a privilege to do my job!

In school our younger children have performed The Christmas Story with a twist.
Kindergarten & Form 1 have been busy wriggling all through their nativity and Form 2 &
3's included lots of knitting.  Last night our Junior children presented The Lion, Witch &
The Wardrobe in Bingley Parish Church, a truly magical evening for all involved.  It goes
without saying that all the staff work incredibly hard to make these things happen and I
am extremely grateful for everything they do at this time of year to make it special for
everyone. Thank you for your generous donations to our chosen Nativity Charities this
year. We raised £274 for Candlelighters and £135 for The Clothing Bank.

In addition to everything ‘Christmas’, many of our pupils have been achieving other
great things. Adam (F4), Chloe (F5), Tabitha (LVI) & Lily (LVI) have all reached the
Braford Cross-Country Finals in January. They have competed against many children
in the local area and we are super proud of them all. Thank you to Mr. Jarman for taking
them to all the trials so far and Good Luck for January.

On Tuesday, our U9 Rugby players took part in a Tag Rugby Tournament at Crossflatts
this week, and not only did they play beautifully as a team - they won the entire
competition! Well done to them all and to Mr Jarman for giving such excellent
coaching.

Thank you for all your chocolate donations last week, the winning house were Green
House! Thank you also for your donations of bottles for the Christmas Fair next week. If
anyone has anything they would like to put towards the raffle that would be brilliant!
Please drop these in the office with Mrs Wright.
 
Next Wednesday, we very sadly say goodbye to Mrs Quinn. I would like to express my
sincere thanks to Mrs Quinn for the huge impact she has had on so many children in
school, they have been lucky to have such a dedicated teacher.  I wish her all the very
best, I know she will succeed in whatever she chooses  - we will all miss her a great
deal.

In January, we welcome Mrs Walpole, who joins us from Eldwick Primary School, as our
new Form 2 teacher working on a Monday & Tuesday.  Mrs Fairchild continues to teach
in Form 2 on a Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.  Mrs Walpole is a highly experience
Infants teacher and is really excited to get started in January. I am confident she is a
perfect replacement and the children really enjoyed meeting her during her Interview.
Our Form 2 parents are invited to come and meet Mrs Walpole on Thursday 12th
December from 3.00pm in the classroom when she is coming in to spend some time
with the children.  

Have a lovely weekend
Mrs Arnold & The Team



Form 5 & Kindergarten bumped in to
each other at The Library this week 



West Yorkshire Team Championship.
This week we took part in the second round of the under 11
boys competition. The boys played against Shakespeare
School Leeds and Bradford Grammar. Matches were often
very close but we just couldn't get the winning points.
Abdullah did win games and William won a match. George
and Zakariya also played achieving close results but not
enough to get the win.
Well done to boys. See you all after Christmas. Miss Raw

Super sporty week!

Table Tennis

Tag Rugby

MMA Junior
Champion!



PRIMARY
MATHS

CHALLENGE 



Mrs Kernick took Writing Competition Winner Isobel & her
friend Tabitha to The Grove Book Shop to spend the
voucher she won for school in the Summer. Isobel won the
Harrogate Ladies Inspirational Women Writing competition
for 2024!

Of course, no visit would be complete without a Hot
Chocolate & Cake at Bettys!  Thank you Mrs Kernick for
taking the girls.

A Trip To The Bookshop!



Kindergarten & Form 1
Nativity



Form 2 & 3 Nativity



Lion, Witch &
Wadrobe

Junior Department presents



Monday 9th - KG & F1 Christmas Party
Tuesday 10th - UVI/LVI Christmas Party

Wednesday 11th - Infant Christmas Lunch
F4 & F5 Christmas Party

Thursday 12th – Junior Christmas Lunch
F2 & F3 Christmas Party

Nursery Christmas Party & Santa Visit

Thursday 12th - The Friends’ Christmas Fair 
4.00-5.30pm

Friday 13th – Talent Show & Christmas Jumpers
 School closes for Christmas

Monday 16th - Friday 20th - Mrs Kernick’s
Christmas Craft Club (bookings taken on ClassDojo)

December Dates



Chocolate Tombola

Christmas Guess the Square 

we look

forw
ard to

seeing you all

there!

Lady Lane Park

x

 Thursday 12th December
4.00pm - 5.30pm

The Friends’
Christmas Fair

Bracelet Stall

Christmas Café

Father Christmas

bottle tombola

choir

Glitter Tattoos

anD much
more.....



🎶🎵🎶 It’s beginning to look a bit like Christmas 🎄🌨️☃️ we know it’s still November, but we
wanted to share with you some exciting news…

…Mrs Kernick’s ‘Christmas Craft club’ is back, with her fabulous little helpers, we have a week jam packed
full of amazing activities from;

Yule log making 🎅🏼
candle creations 🕯️

Bauble decorating 🤶🏻
Gingerbread houses 🏚️

Tree decorations 🎄
A Surprise trip out !!! 🚌

Sewing snowmen ☃️
Knitting scarves 🧣

And much, much more…

W/c - Monday 16th December to Friday 20th December.

8.30a.m - 12.30p.m. £20
12.30p.m. - 4.30p.m. £20

8.30-4.30p.m. £40

All you need is a water bottle and packed lunch and we’ll provide the fun 😁

To book your child’s place message Mrs Kernick on class dojo, it is first come first served, so to avoid
disappointment book your place now.

Ho! Ho! Ho and Kind regards,
The Christmas Holiday club Team

🎅🏼🤶🏻🎄



Chocolate Yule Log with
 Cream/Ice-Cream

Chocolate Yule Log with
 Cream/Ice-Cream

Main Main (pre-selected) Options Dessert

M
O
N

Sausage, Chips 
& 

Beans

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: Linda
McCartney Sausages

Halal: Chicken

Lemon Drizzle 
Cake

T
U
E

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: Mixed Beans
Halal: Beef/Lamb

Homemade 
Gingerbread

W
E
D

Infant 
Christmas Dinner

Juniors: Picnic Lunch

Vegetarian/Halal
Christmas Dinner

T
H
U

Junior
Christmas Dinner

Infants: Picnic Lunch

Vegetarian/Halal
Christmas Dinner

F
R
I

Student’s Choice
TBC

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: 
Halal: 

Student’s Choice
TBC

monday 9th - friday 13th
december



additional December events
See all Christmas events on the previous page

Thursday 12th - Choir Singing at Maple court &
abbeyfield

 - Little gems Nursery - Christmas Toy Shop stay & discover
 

 Friday 13th - School closes for Christmas

Monday 16th - Friday 20th  - Mrs Kernick’s Christmas Craft club

january

Monday 6th January 2025 - School & Nursery open
Friday 10th - In School Panto “Snow White”
wednesday 15th - Nursery Stay & Discover

monday 20th - Bradford Cross Country finals (F4/F5)
wednesday 22nd - Form 4 Form Assembly

Thursday 23rd - Bradford Cross Country finals (LVI)
Friday 24th - Cross Country at Bronte House

Da
te

s for your Diary


